NLC Service Line Warranty Program

City Testimonials

“One of the significant selling points for the City Council and staff was the
National League of Cities endorsement. NLC did the homework and vetted
the program before endorsing it for its member cities. | believe the letter from
the City provided a trust factor that is not present through direct solicitation
to residents from other warranty companies who send letters that give the
appearance of coming from the city. So far the USP/NLC Program has delivered
what they said they would to the City of Hutchinson. | would be happy to visit
with anyone about the program and our experience here in Hutchinson.”

John Deardoff, City Manager, Hutchinson, KS

“The BBB Torch Award underscores one of the primary reasons the National
League of Cities selected USP as a partner and extended our agreement
for another five years. The organization's exemplary record of customer
service and transparency is what has driven the success of this partnership

over the years.”
Clarence Anthony, Executive Director, National League of Cities

“The Service Line Warranty Program helps both Phoenix residents and the city
government. Revenue from the program goes to core city services like police,
fire, parks, libraries and senior centers.”

Jon Brodsky, Program Manager, Fit Phoenix
& former Public Information Officer, Phoenix, AZ

“The city has fully vetted this organization and this program and we’ve
conducted due diligence. SLWA’s program is endorsed by the National League
of Cities, North Central Texas Council of Governments, multiple state municipal
leagues and over 175 municipalities. SLWA’s been a member of the BBB since
2003 and they are very proud of their exemplary record.”

Todd Gloria, City Council, San Diego, CA

“The response to the program by the Rock Falls residents has been tremendous.
Many of our homeowners contacted their insurance agent when they received
the program offer in the mail and were shocked to find out that they were
not covered by their homeowner’s policy for repair [or] replacement of their
water and sewer lines. Our program is in its [sixth] year and the participation is
still growing. We are very pleased that we can offer the Service Line Warranty

Program to our residents of the City of Rock Falls.”

Robbin Blackert, City Administrator, Rock Falls, I,
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